Livermore High School Bulletin for Wednesday, October 11, 2023
School News 
FFA Pie Sales Livermore FFA will be selling pies through October 23rd. Pick up for the pies is October 29th. Please see an FFA member to get your pie order in!! The cost of the pies is $17.00  
Homecoming Dance Tickets Hey Cowboys!! Don't miss out! Make sure to purchase your Homecoming Dance Ticket by this Friday, October 13th at 3:45pm.  
AP Exams "This is an important announcement about AP exams. If you are planning to take the AP Exams, payment/registration is now open until October 13. Payments after this date may incur a late fee, so don't be late. Please visit the LHS website for instructions." 
Homecoming Royalty Announcement Hey Cowboys! Check your email to vote for Homecoming Court.  
Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night Fundraiser Book your Senior & Family Portraits to support the Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night. Details can be found on the LHS Website.  
Seniors SENIORS: If you haven’t placed your cap/gown and graduation announcements order yet, you must now place your graduation order online at Jostens.com The Deadline to place your order is October 12th.  
Combined Orchestra Rehearsal Reminder to all orchestra students there is a mandatory combined rehearsal after school on Monday, October 16th from 3:45pm - 5:14pm.  
Career Center Make sure you join the virtual meeting with Northwestern University TODAY at 4:00pm. Tomorrow, University of Connecticut and Willamette University are visiting LHS during lunch. A complete list of visiting colleges and virtual meeting join links are available on the Career Center website, and in messages sent to your school email.  
Fall Concert Attention LHS Students & Staff! Come check out the award winning LHS bands and orchestras in a spooktacularfall fall concert on October 18th at 6:00pm in the LHS theater. Admission is free for all.  
Club News 
NHS The National Honor Society will hold its Induction Ceremony on Wednesday October 11th at 7pm in the LHS theater. All NHS officers and new NHS members are required to attend. Rehearsal begins at 6pm prior to the ceremony. For questions about NHS, please see Mr. Cabasino in Room 410.  
Body Positive Alliance "Please join the LHS Body Positive Alliance to discuss the things that influence how/when/why we chose to eat and how best to avoid rigid diet culture rules that take the joy out of food. The LHS/BPA meets Monday in room 404 at lunch. We are always welcoming to new members or old ones who want to join us for a great discussion."  
Club Rush On Friday, October 13th, Club Rush will be taking place in the Quad at lunch. Come join to see and join potential clubs!  
CSF CSF is now accepting applications for Trimester 1. Students can pick up and submit completed applications at the activities window. Applications are due no later than Wednesday, October 11th.  
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